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Austin Mcfarlane 
Interim Director 

650 W. Winchester Road 
Libertyville, Illinois 60048 
Phone 847 377 7500 
Fax 847 984 5665 
PublicWorks@lakecountyil.gov 

August 17, 2020 

Kevin Carrier, P.E. 
Director of Planning and Programming 
600 W Winchester Road 
Libertyville, IL 60048 

Re: Grayslake Fairground Transportation Termination Agreement 

Dear Mr. Carrier: 

In consultation with the State's Attorney's Office, Lake County Public Works has reviewed the 
information regarding the termination of the August 16, 2005 Central Lake County Transportation 
Agreement related to the former Fairground/Farm Bureau Property on Rt. 120. 

Per your request, LCPW has also reviewed the draft Grayslake Fairground Transportation 
Termination Agreement as submitted on August 12, 2020. Given that the termination of the 
Transportation Agreement would not adversely impact LCPW's 2005 Wholesale Sewer 
Agreement with the Village of Grayslake, or any of its subsequent amendments, LCPW has no 
objections to LCDOT's plan to terminate the Central Lake County Transportation Agreement. 

Sincerely, 

LAKE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
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Austin McFarlane 
Interim Director 
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